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The Department of Media Studies collects feedback from various stakeholders annually and 

based on the feedback received, take appropriate actions wherever necessary. During the 

Board of Studies meeting, it will be discussed and changes will be carried out accordingly. 

The department constantly keeps in touch with the alumni and industry people and ensure 

that the curriculum is on par with the leading institutions. 

 

 

 

 







Action Taken Report - 2019 

 

 

Following the feedback received from different stakeholders, a few changes were brought to 

the curriculum. 

1. Minor changes with regard to the assessment and evaluation patterns were made in 

the following courses: 

a. CNM 461 (Service Learning) 

b. CNM 431 (Social Media) 

c. CNM 631 (Media Research) 

 

 

 

 

 


